
 
 

Minutes of St Ives BID Board Meeting 
Held at The Queens Hotel, St Ives 

on Wednesday 6th December 2017 

 

Present (BID Board): 

Simon Sharp (Chair) 

Sherry Siefken-Glossop 

Belinda Hanks 

Steve Cross 

Andrew Mitchell 

 

In attendance:  

Carl Lamb, BID Manager 

Kate Woodstock, BID Administrator 

Nik Read, Meor Design 

 

1. Welcome & Apologies for absence 
Apologies were noted from James De Seta and Damian Sargent 

2. Pedestrian Signage Update 
Matt Phillips from highways legal department are drafting a legal letter to be signed by Cornwall Council, 
the BID and Highway’s. 
Action Kate to ask a member of 20/20 to come in person to the BID office to do the final map amends 
together before signing it off. 
 
3. AOB  
Nye meeting – Cornwall Council have requested that BID pay for the road block. 
The board of directors voted a ‘no’ to this request as BID already pays for the fireworks and marshals.  
 
4. Date of next BID board meeting 
The next BID Board Meeting  will take place on Wednesday 10th January,2018 @ 5pm at The Queens 
Hotel, St Ives. 

 
The meeting closed at 7.30pm 

Minutes approved 

 

Date: …………………….…………………                                                        Signature: ………………..……………… 


